Town of Stratton
Financial Report Committee 2017/2018
A meeting was held on September 30" 2018 at 4:00 p.m. to start the process for the financial report for
the Town of Stratton. In attendance were Helen Eddy and Stacie Chiodi. No one has come forward to fill
the vacant position. Alyson Marcucci, Treasurer, will provfde individual reports as needed to assist in
completing the reports.

Respectfully Submitted

Helen Eddy (Chair)
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